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commentletters

From: Toney Schlesinger <tschlesinger1@mac.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:48 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
As concerned citizens who have been affected by existing emergency water conservation measures, 
we feel that the Feb 2 date is far too early to evaluate whether or not to continue current restriction 
mandates.  Instead, it would be much more realistic to delay consideration until April 1.  At that time, 
our water supply conditions would be much clearer and the Board could react accordingly.  We still 
have a lot of winter weather ahead of us; therefore, please delay this vote until you have an accurate 
picture of our water supply conditions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Barry and Toney Schlesinger 
Granite Bay, CA 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


